
 

This half term we will be looking at a narrative 

unit using a text by a local author, Shirley Hughes 

called ‘Dogger’. The children will be developing 

their basic skills of sentence structure, learning 

new adjectives and developing their stamina for 

writing by retelling the story. We will continue 

teaching children phonics and supporting them in 

learning new spelling patterns and rules. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In RE, the first Christian Concept that we will 

be learning about is ‘Good news’ and we will be 

thinking about how Jesus’ miracles teach us 

good news. 

Towards the end of the half term, we will 

prepare for our Harvest celebrations. 
 

Our Christian value for this half term is… 

LOVE 

We are delighted with how the children have settled 

into year 2 so well and are very excited to achieve 

new things with the children this year! 

The staffing in year 2 is: 

 Class 5:  

Mrs Edgington (Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday) 

Miss Shahi (Wednesday, Thursday, Friday) 

 Class 6: 

Mrs Ashworth (Monday – Friday) 

We are very fortunate to have Mrs Harris as the 

year 2 teaching assistant who will work across 

both classes 

N.B: Every Wednesday afternoon, the children will be 

taught by Mrs Webster or Mr Longstaffe (alternate 

weeks). 

Mrs Webster will teach forest schools and Mr 

Longstaffe will teach computing & music. For forest 

schools please can children please bring in their 

wellies/old trainers and a waterproof coat, the days 

children will need their forest school wellies are:: 

Class 5: 8.9.21, 22.9.21, 6.10.21 

Class 6: 15.9.21, 29.9.21, 13.10.21 
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Our first topic in year 2 is: 

WONDERFUL WIRRAL 
We will start by focussing on geography and 

looking at map skills and identifying features of 

our peninsula. In art the children will look at local 

graffiti artists and we plan to create our own 

piece of graffiti art! 

 

 

 

 

In Maths, we will be starting our place value 

unit and then looking at addition and 

subtraction. It would really help your child if 

you counted regularly with them – in ones, 

twos, fives and tens initially and then in threes 

when they became more confident.   Thank you! 
 

 

 
Homework will be set on seesaw every Friday to 

be completed at home and uploaded back onto 

seesaw by the following Wednesday.  

We will continue to update children’s Collins 

account with the children’s eBooks. If you are 

unable to access this, please let us know and we 

will try to help! 

Children are encouraged to complete their homework 

independently, using their phonic knowledge to help 

them to spell unknown words. Thank you .   
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Don’t forget… 
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